
 

 

 

 

BRIGIDINE COLLEGE CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

CDC NOTIFICATION 

 

4th September 2024   

To whom it may concern,  

 

Further to CDC reference number: CDC-23028 

Stephen Edwards Constructions wish to provide you with the latest update to the Brigidine 
College Sport Precinct project. 

As you are aware we have been engaged to upgrade the sports facilities for located on the south-
eastern corner of the College campus. We have reached a critical milestone in completing the 
structure for the basement carpark and OSD (REF works).  

We now plan to commence the enclosed sports courts (CDC works) in the coming week with a 
planned commencement date of Wednesday 11th September 2024. Please note that there will 
still be ongoing construction works for the completion of the REF stage and preparation to 
commence the CDC stage.  

Work will continue to be done on Monday to Friday from 7am to 6pm and on Saturday mornings 
from 8am to 1pm. We anticipate that all works will be completed in September 2025. 

For Further queries and information regarding the project, please contact the undersigned. 

 

Regards, 

Christopher On 

 

 


